
A.B.C. Committee Meeting  

Minutes 

Wednesday, September 26, 2018 

 

Chairman David Valcin, Salisbury, called the monthly meeting of the ABC Committee to 

order at 7:00 PM.  Other Committee members present were Doug Cahill, Sharon, Erin 

Drislane, North Canaan, Marty Lindenmayer, Kent, Tracy Gray, alternate, Cornwall, Bob 

Whelan, Regional School District No. One and Patricia Mechare, Canaan. 

 

In the first order of business on a motion by Cahill, seconded by Gray the minutes of the 

June 27, 2108 meeting were unanimously approved. 

 

In the second item of business on a motion by Lindenmayer, seconded by Whelan it was 

unanimously moved at 7:02 PM to adjourn to executive session for the purpose of 

Superintendent Evaluation. 

 

The Board returned to open session at 8:51 PM.  It was moved by Lindenmayer, 

seconded by Gray to charge Valchin and Whelan with coordinating a meeting with 

Superintendent Vogel to review the ABC Committee’s Superintendent evaluation as 

approved.  Unanimous. 

 

On a motion by Lindenmeyer, seconded by Cahill the meeting unanimously adjourned at 

8:53 PM. 

 

      Respectfully submitted. 

 

 

      Patricia Allyn Mechare 

      Secretary 


